
 

 

Attention Homebuilders 
 

Act 1346 of 2003 Removed the “three home exemption” from the 
Residential Licensing law (Ark. Code Ann. § 17-25-501 et. Seq.).  
Arkansas Law now requires a residential builder (which includes a 
“project manager” or a “construction manager”) to have a Residential 
License to build ONE RESIDENCE. 

The penalty for violation of the licensure requirement could be as 
much as three percent (3%) of the total project. 

 

 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT: 

Arkansas Contractors Licensing Board 
4100 Richards Road 

North Little Rock, Arkansas 
72117 

 
Phone: (501) 372-4661 

Fax (501) 372-2247 
 

Web Page:  www.state.ar.us/clb 




